
Rosso delle Venezie IGT

A wine with excellent structure and 
firm tannins, which sit well alongside 
a perfumed note of berry fruit and 
spices.

Food pairings: ideal wine for every 
occasion, with all dishes. Perfect with 
soups, pastas and risottos. Works well 
with simple dishes or more ambitious 
recipes with red meats, also a great 
match with fresh cheeses.

Modello is a benchmark for Venetian 
wines. It is created using selected 
grapes, cultivated with great care by 
Masi at the Stra’ del Milione estate 
in Friuli. Fruity and modern, every 
sip contains the expression of real 
conviviality found in the Venetian 
region.

MODELLO DELLE VENEZIE ROSSO

Grape varieties: local grapes, mainly
Refosco and Raboso.

Alcohol content: 12% vol.

Serving temperature: 18°C / 64,4°F

Storage life: 2-4 years

www.modello.it



Refosco e Merlot delle Venezie IGT

A wine with elegant notes of matured 
red fruits, offers a perfect balance 
between freshness, acidity and soft 
tannins.

Food pairings: ideal wine for every 
occasion, with all dishes. Perfect with 
soups, pastas and risottos. Works well 
with simple dishes or more ambitious 
recipes with red meats, also a great 
match with fresh cheeses. 

Modello is a benchmark for Venetian 
wines. It is created using selected 
grapes, cultivated with great care by 
Masi at the Stra’ del Milione estate 
in Friuli. Fruity and modern, every 
sip contains the expression of real 
conviviality found in the Venetian 
region. 

MODELLO REFOSCO & MERLOT

Grape varieties: Refosco and Merlot.

Alcohol content: 12% vol.

Serving temperature: 18°C / 64,4°F

Storage life: 2-4 years
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Bianco delle Venezie IGT

A delicate wine, full of floral notes, 
with a crisp acidity which makes it 
fresh and pleasing.

Food pairings: ideal as an aperitif, 
perfect with antipasti, risottos and 
pastas with light sauces. This wine 
gets on marvellously with fish, white 
meats and vegetable dishes. 

Modello is a benchmark for Venetian 
wines. It is created using selected 
grapes, cultivated with great care by 
Masi at the Stra’ del Milione estate 
in Friuli. Fruity and modern, every 
sip contains the expression of real 
conviviality found in the Venetian 
region. 

MODELLO DELLE VENEZIE BIANCO

Grape varieties: Pinot Grigio and other 
local grapes.

Alcohol content: 12% vol.

Serving temperature: 8-10°C  / 46-50°F

Storage life: 2 years
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Pinot Grigio delle Venezie IGT

An elegant, well-balanced wine, 
intensely fruity notes such as pear, 
pineapple and grapefruit are offset by 
a zingy acidity.

Food pairings: ideal as an aperitif, 
perfect with antipasti, risottos and 
pastas with light sauces. This wine 
gets on marvellously with fish, white 
meats and vegetable dishes. 

Modello is a benchmark for Venetian 
wines. It is created using selected 
grapes, cultivated with great care by 
Masi at the Stra’ del Milione estate 
in Friuli. Fruity and modern, every 
sip contains the expression of real 
conviviality found in the Venetian 
region.

MODELLO PINOT GRIGIO

Grape varieties: Pinot Grigio.

Alcohol content: 12% vol.

Serving temperature: 8-10°C  / 46-50°F

Storage life: 2 years
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